

WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!

Please help place flags at Resurrection Cemetery!

Kittakima Chapter OA

May 23rd at 4:00 p.m.

Resurrection Memorial Cemetery 7801 NW Expressway

The Kittakima Chapter, Order of the Arrow invites all Cub Scouts, Boy Scouts and Venturing Scouts in the Baden-Powell District to help place flags on the veterans' graves at the cemetery. Bring your entire Pack, Troop or Crew or come alone to participate in this service project. Depending on how many people help it shouldn't take more than 2 or 3 hours. If you would like to donate flags or money to purchase flags, contact Caleb Holloway or Darrin Cranford.

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS CONTACT DARRIN CRANFORD AT KITTAKIMACHAPTER@GMAIL.COM

